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PHONICS NUMERACY 

LITERACY/TOPIC 

   Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Greetings to each and every one of you! It's lovely 
to see the kids are back after a long break with their   
typical bright smiles and joyful hearts. It simply shows 
their happiness about returning to school. 

   

 The first week of the year has been great for the 
kids. They love seeing their friends again. Additionally, 
they have a couple of new friends too!  

 We extend a warm welcome to the new members 

of our family: 

Weekly bits and pieces... 

This week we have learnt to 
compare objects based on 
length. Two objects were     
compared to decide which was 
long or short. For activities, we 
used common classroom objects 
and some of our body parts to 
compare and use the vocabulary. 

Topic – Celebrations 
(International New Year)  

This week’s topic is about Interna-
tional New Year Celebration. We     
discussed “why and how“ people cel-
ebrate New Year around the world. 

Literacy – We read a book called 
“Be Kind”, which is in reference to 
our lesson about showing kindness. 

 Our class starts at 8:00am, please make sure your 
child is at school on time 

 Thursday is PE day - please send your child to school 
wearing the PE uniform and running shoes.  

 PLEASE, NO UNHEALTHY FOODS FOR SNACKS— 
healthy snacks - fruit, yogurt, crackers, cheese.  No 
cakes or packets of cookies.  

HOUSEKEEPING Save the Dates: 
 16–17 January (Monday and Tuesday) 

- Class Photos and Whole School        
Photos — Children should be in school 
uniform. 

 9 February (Thursday) - Star of the 
Month Assembly — Parents are invited 
to come and join us. The assembly will 
be held upstairs in the auditorium.  

This week, we have learnt all 
about “o”. We have learnt its 
sound, some words beginning 
with ”o”, and practised writing 
lowercase “o”.  We also made a 
beautiful art and craft octopus. 

Welcome to... 

Keangchhay Henry 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 


